Subject: Email regarding proposed new block in the Richbell car park

To whom it may concern,

| am a resident of the Tybalds estate and | do not want a new block to go up where the car park is near Richbell.
There are enough flats as it is and sunlight is limited therefore to put a block in the small space is not acceptable.

The residents have not been consulted nor have we been taken into account. There is hardly any space as it is so to
take that little space is ridiculous. We've been through a lockdown where our goats were hard enough to live in, |
don’t even have a balcony to to be more enclosed is unfair and not something that is wanted.

| am not in favour of the new block being built.

Regards,

Shireen Ullah



